
Mass Times 
Sunday 10am 
Saturday 5pm 
Weekdays 11:30am  
(No Mass on Mondays) 
Sacrament of   
Reconciliation is half an 
hour before Mass or by 
appointment.   

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: 

Fr. Tim Coonen, OMI 
Pastoral Assistant: 

Jane Staples 
Admin. Assistant: 

Heather Duggan 
Pastoral Council  

Dorothy Wood 
 613-523-2829 
Meetings: 1st Thur. 7:15p 
Finance Committee  

Bob Richer 613-738-4731 
Development and 
Peace 

Evelyn Kelly 613-235-
6266 
Diocesan Centre 

613-738-5025 
Schools 

Corpus Christi  
 613-232-9743  
Immaculata HS       
613-237-2001 
Cemeteries 

Hope Cemetery 
 613-822-1212  
Notre-Dame    
613-746-4175 

    Heron Home Hardware 

1740 Bank St. Ottawa 

Ontario K1V 7Y6 

T 613 733 3492 

F 613 733 2102 

Yes, we cut keys, sharpen garden tools, scissors and we repair 

screens, patio doors and windows  

OReilly Bros. Ltd 

General Contracting – Insulation 

Asbestos Removal 

613-224-1677                 55 Capital Drive 

                                 Ottawa, On. 

Whelan 
Funeral Home 

Sean P. Copeland 

515 Cooper Street 

613-233-1488 

Immaculata High School 
140 Main Street, Ottawa 

 
Proud Sponsors of the 

Community 

613-237-2001 

We are a Full 

Care Community 
Please call Evelyn 

for a Complimentary 

Lunch & Tour:  

613-864-6026 

BAPTISM PREPARATION:  Contact the Parish Office a minimum of 3 months before the baptism. 
Baptismal instructions are required. 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION:  Contact the Parish Office to set up the initial interview. It is recommended 
that the first contact be a minimum of 6 months before the wedding. 
DIRECT DEPOSIT DONATIONS: The forms are available at the back of the church if you wish to make 
donations to the church through direct deposit. Envelopes for special collections will still be provided. 
PARISH REGISTRATION: The registration form is available at the back of the church or can be filled out 
online at http://canadianmartyrs.org/register/. 
FOOD CUPBOARD:  We collect non-perishable food items for the Centretown Emergency Food Centre 
on an on-going basis. 
If you would like to advertise your business in our bulletin, please call 613-232-5347 or email 
office@canadianmartyrs.org. 

Find us on Facebook : Canadian Martyrs Parish, Ottawa.  
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MINUTES:  For your information, the minutes are available in a binder at 
the back of the church and at http://canadianmartyrs.org/pastoral-council-minutes/ 
 
 
 
 

   

January 27/28 2018 

4th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat. Jan. 27 5:00p Catherine Allen by Robert and Brian Allen 

Sun. Jan. 28 10:00a Intentions of all parishioners  

Tues. Jan. 30  11:30a Eugene and Hanna Moriarty by Margaret  

  Moriarty 

Sat. Feb. 3 5:00p Tommy Turcotte by Muriel Gordon 

Sun. Feb. 4 10:00a Intentions of all parishioners 
 

The Rosary is prayed at 11am before Daily Mass.  

 

MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

Tues. Jan. 30 Liturgy Comm., 7pm 

Thurs. Feb. 1 Pastoral Council, 7:15pm 

Sat. Feb. 3 Pizza Supper, 6pm 

Thurs. Feb. 8 Finance Council, 7pm 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Marie MacPherson, Chris Smith and family, Ping Cai, Sara Kate 

Muleski, Pasquale Cotroneo, Teresa Beemans, Janice Staples, 

Patricia Polci, George Cull, Liam Elder, Tony Lim, and Gerarda 

Staples.  

 

 

 

100 Main Street, Ottawa, ON K1S 1C2 

613-232-5347 office@canadianmartyrs.org 

www.canadianmartyrs.org

 

 

Welcome to our guests and new parishioners who have chosen to be with us for 

this celebration.  As we worship and pray together may your experience among us 

be one of peace and joy.  If you wish to register, please fill out a registration card.  

http://canadianmartyrs.org/register/
http://canadianmartyrs.org/pastoral-council-minutes/


COLLECTION Jan. 20/21 2018 

Envelopes and Loose change: $ 2335 

 

FINANCES – Jan.1 to Oct. 31/17 

  Actual  Budget 

Revenue $192.962.02 $197,150.00 

Expenses $172,389.47 $201,430.00 

  $ 20,572.55 $ (4,280.00) 

 

Parish Constitution and AGM Reports are 

available on the back table in the foyer. 

 

OUR PARISH NEWS 
THANK YOU FROM FR. JIM 

My tenure as your pastor was a short one.  

Hopefully I was a help rather than a hindrance 

in our coming to know the Good News, Jesus.  

Friendships were being formed, all in all it 

was a wonderful experience for me and I 

thank you.  I want to express my gratitude for 

the many tributes and gifts that came my way.  

Special thanks to the multitude that organized 

the send-off. Thanks too for the help in 

loading up the truck.  I come away with fond 

memories and many stories to tell about a 

parish that is truly family.  You welcomed me 

and sustained me. I give thanks to God for 

you. 

 

PIZZA SUPPER 

Join us for our monthly pizza supper after 

Saturday Mass on Feb. 3
rd

.  Community and 

good food! 

 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

This January we welcome two new members 

to our Parish Pastoral Council.   Patrick 

Zdunich and Mary Egan were commissioned 

last weekend and will attend their first 

meeting next week.   

 

LENTEN FAIR 

The Lenten Fair will be Feb. 11
th

 following 

the 10:00am Mass. Adults and children are 

invited to come and check out the activities 

that are designed to help us to prepare our 

hearts for Lent and Easter. We are asking for 

volunteers to bring snacks and to help with 

the activity tables. Please call the office if you 

can help. 

 

LIVING WITH CHRIST DAILY 

MISSALS: 

Operation: Supporting My Parish.  

Purchase a subscription to Living with Christ 

and Novalis will give the parish $10 for each 

subscription. Please pick up a subscription 

form from the back table, fill it out and return 

it to the office with your payment by March 

1
st
. Thank you! 

 

WORKSHOP ON MUSIC IN LITURGY 

This workshop will be presented by Heather 

Reid at the Parish Centre on Sat., Feb. 3
rd

 

from 9:30 am to noon.  This will be a very 

informative session covering a number of 

topics. There will be singing, and an 

opportunity for questions and answers.  All 

are invited.   

Heather Reid has been involved in church 

music ministry for over 35 years. She has 

been a workshop leader and instructor of 

liturgy and music courses across Canada for 

the last 25 years.  She is passionate about 

good liturgy and music.  

 

DIOCESAN AND COMMUNITY NEWS 

SOLEMN MASS ON THE OCCASION                           

OF THE DEDICATION OF THE NEW 

ALTAR AT NOTRE DAME 

CATHEDRAL   

On Feb. 2, at 7:30pm, on the Feast of the 

Presentation of the Lord, Archbishop  

Prendergast, S.J. will preside at the Mass of 

the Dedication of the new altar at Notre Dame 

Cathedral.  The World Day for Consecrated 

Life will also be celebrated.  Also on that day, 

the relic of St. Francis Xavier will be 

displayed at the Cathedral. Please see the 

poster on our bulletin boards. 

 

PRO LIFE 

The next Masses on their journey to pray for 

the establishment of a Pro Life Centre in 

Ottawa take place on Sat. Feb. 24th at 10am 

at Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, 

320 Olmstead St., Vanier and on Sat. Mar. 24 

at The Good Shepherd Parish, 3092 Innes 

Rd., Gloucester.  

 

ENGLISH CONVERSATION GROUP  

Still meets weekly from early September to 

the end of June. They encourage anyone from 

our church, newcomers or would-be 

volunteers, to drop in; no advance notice is 

needed. 

WHEN: Wed. evenings, 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 

p.m. WHERE: St. Paul’s University, 233 

Main Street, in Laframboise Hall (the white, 

one-storey building). Look for them in Room 

L142 (on the ground floor). 

 

GALILEE CENTRE (ARNPRIOR) 

EVENTS 

Wednesdays from 7–9pm Feb. 7– 28 

“Wonder will Guide Us: Conversations on 

Faith in an Unfinished Universe” with  Gerry 

Kelly.  A viewing of the documentary The 

Journey of the Universe followed by 

discussion & collaborative exercises that help 

us explore our place in the universe and our 

world. Cost: Good will donation. 

Feb. 22
nd 

(7pm) – Feb. 25
th

 (11am) Centering 

Prayer Retreat with Deacon Christine 

Jannasch: A three-day immersion into silence 

led by Contemplative Outreach of Eastern 

Ontario. Cost: $350. For more info phone 

613-623-4242 ext 21 or email 

info@galileecentre.com. 

 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE  

For engaged couples planning to be married 

in the Catholic Church. St. Theresa Parish 

Hall, 95 Somerset St. West, Fri., Apr. 13, 7:00 

– 9:00 p.m. & Sat., April 14, 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 

p.m.  Cost: $100 per couple (includes lunch). 

Hosted by St. Theresa Parish. Info: 

sttheresa@rogers.com; 613-235-5119. 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO RUSSIA  

with Fr. Michael Scherrey, Companions of 

the Cross. Sept 6-17, 2018. 12 days/10 nights.  

Price includes all fares, fees, tips, stipends, 

taxes, & meals except lunches & Russian 

Visa. $4579 per person (double occ)Toronto 

departure.  Limited space.  Info. Meeting 

Sun. June 10 at 2:30 pm. St. Mary’s Parish 

Ottawa. For information contact Laurie 

Courchesne-Dooley (613)732-5739, e-mail 

lafrcodo@outlook.com 

mailto:info@galileecentre.com
mailto:lafrcodo@outlook.com

